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5 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/carer 
 

** Positive Behavioural Support Workshop (PBS) ** 
** Sleep Workshop ** 

 
I am writing to draw your attention to a flyer we sent round a few weeks ago about some 
Workshops that Castle School will be hosting, 2 on Positive Behaviour Support and another 
workshop relating to sleep. 
 
We are delighted to welcome Skills for People, who are leading these workshops, to our 
school.  In case you did not see the flyer, I have attached it again for you. 
 
Please note, you should contact Skills for People directly (details on the flyer) if you would 
like a place.  However, if you need support with this, please do let us know, we will be more 
than happy to help. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity – we use Positive Behavioural Support in school and we know 
sleep can be an area of concern for many of our pupils (and parents!), the courses are free of 
charge and lunch is included. 
 
There are still places available and I would urge you to take this opportunity if you would like 
support in either or both of these areas. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Sara Wild 
 
Sara Wild 
Principal – Castle School 
 


